Dalton St Michael's C.E. Primary School

Newsletter 1

January 8th 2016

Happy New Year!

This half-term we are excited about our new learning themes in the 'Connected Curriculum':

The Class One theme is called 'Penguins, Pigs and Possums'

The Class Two theme is 'The Great Plaque'

The theme for Class Three is 'heroes and Villains'

You can find more information on the planning overview sent out today.

This week the children have been finding out all about penguins.

The children made their own penguins out of plasticine...





They had lots of fun playing with icebergs and penguins too.
They used the story 'lost and Found' to inspire which resulted in amazing writing!

After School Clubs for this term:

Monday - Sport's Club for Year two to Year six

Tuesday – Lego Club

Thursday – Homework Club

Friday – Cinema Club (alternate weeks) beginning on 15th January

We managed to raise £74.14 for Save the Children from the Christmas jumper day and Carol singing. Thank you.











Stars of the Week

Reception: **Poppy** for super work about shapes

Year one: **Logan** for brilliant work about Place Value

Year two: **Zachary** and **Olivia** for settling into our school so well

Year three: **Maya** for her fantastic work in Maths – reading and writing Roman numerals

Year four: **Haydn** for answering lots of questions in Science

Year five: **Elijah** for having the great idea of a pupil newsletter for parents

Year six: **Ella** for beautifully neat presentation in Science

Attendance

Class two

Well done!

Thank you...

To Andy who worked hard to make sure our hall floor was back to normal and sparkling clean after a flood in the Christmas holiday.

Mrs Adele Robinson BEd NPQH - Headteacher